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2024-01-31 19:02:43 EST Abby Smith 33710-7843 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:03:57 EST Abbey Austin-Wood 94720 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:04:03 EST Krishna Saxena 98195 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:04:10 EST Camilla Tholke 94037 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:04:25 EST madelyn spence 90291 UCSC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:04:28 EST Dani Bright 97401 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:04:31 EST Thomas O'Reilly 34638 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:06:13 EST Camryn Sparschu 48059 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:06:46 EST Aleida Hernandez 94720 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:07:39 EST Aleida Hernandez 94720 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:07:54 EST Andrew Condrell 60625 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:08:46 EST Yihan Wang 94704 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:09:10 EST Lily Swank 92253

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:09:14 EST Isabella Wagner 92109 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:09:38 EST Dylan Moore 93117 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:10:07 EST Danielle Soykin 90027 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:10:13 EST Candace Metzger 48895 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:10:14 EST Laura Schubert 98092 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:11:13 EST Katlyn Figueroa 91342 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:11:13 EST Nick Delsobral 1742 University of Massachusetts Lowell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:11:55 EST Michael Madden 10956 St. Thomas Aquinas College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:11:59 EST Aaron Yeo 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:12:03 EST Aaron Yeo 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:12:27 EST Amanda Sames 21797 University of Maryland, College Park

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:12:42 EST Caleb Lawyer 1581 UMAS

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:12:58 EST Eva Collins 62294 University of Illinois at Springfield

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:14:42 EST Lily Korenstein 93116 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:15:27 EST Maya Clark 93106

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:16:13 EST Shukan Jani 95064 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:16:26 EST Shukan Jani 95064 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:16:30 EST Shukan Jani 95064 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:18:08 EST Jacob Farmos 94550 UCD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:18:51 EST Oona Zilavy 53715 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:20:10 EST Hunter Dalton 78023 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:20:11 EST Zheng Tao 92092 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:20:45 EST Katelyn Ward 8021 Rutgers - Camden

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:24:32 EST Brianna Banting 21409 University of Maryland

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:25:12 EST Lydia Denczek 49251 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:25:53 EST Libby Johnston 95590 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:26:27 EST Anel Mata-Puyerro 7644 Rutgers Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:27:35 EST Madelyn Keily 92883 UCD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:27:39 EST Lily Colin 98105 u of wa seattle

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:28:15 EST Colin Edwards 2030 MBCC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:30:42 EST Zalea Bjorgum 94704 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:31:02 EST Nettie Calvin 95060 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:31:39 EST Abbi Alister 95624 Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:33:28 EST Annabelle Stiger 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:34:00 EST Milena Seymour 93107 UC Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:34:48 EST Elena Picinich 92592 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-01-31 19:37:26 EST Anna Routh 27513 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:38:51 EST Megyn Horton 94960 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:39:21 EST Chloe Buccieri 95073 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:39:52 EST Gavin Lepow 95125 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:40:21 EST Maria Bravo 80204 Metropolitan State University of Denver

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:42:19 EST Ferris Wolf 53708 UW-Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:42:25 EST Brent Pitts 90504 University of California, Riverside

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:42:39 EST Aurezuh Sikes 1063 Smith College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:43:00 EST Ferris Wolf 53726 University of Wisconsin-Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:44:12 EST Sierra Coleman 89511 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:44:14 EST Samuel Andre 94939 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:44:48 EST Lauren Decker 99338 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:47:27 EST Robert Lee Wayne, NJ 07470University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:48:36 EST Madison Cunnien 48825 MSU

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:49:24 EST Phoebe Donald 92064 Uc irvine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:54:45 EST Leah Mason 97401 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:54:54 EST Ryan LaCasse 92503 UC Irvine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:55:01 EST Lela Corson 98195 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:55:43 EST Edward Derr 97535 Southern Oregon University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:56:19 EST joanna tang 93117 University of California, Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:57:40 EST janeane llopart 92677 ucsb

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 19:58:10 EST Meha Solanki 7005 Rutgers University Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:58:18 EST Brennon Meighan 98125 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:59:23 EST Naya Press 97225 University of oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 19:59:58 EST Musa Mutingamo 1852 MIDDLESEX COMMUNITY COLLEGE

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:03:32 EST Anthony Sanchez 91710 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:08:32 EST Max Spam 8801 Rutgers New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:09:35 EST Esteban Romero 94704 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 20:12:12 EST Taylor Drew 11566 LUC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:12:42 EST Joel Andersen 33705 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:13:28 EST Alexis Hammond 92118 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:13:59 EST Emma Johnson 93117 University of California, Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:15:40 EST Percival Singson 95616 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:22:45 EST Isabella Fehringer 97403 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:26:38 EST Emma Matthews 1201 Berkshire Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 20:26:54 EST Avery Werner 90024 University of California, Los Angeles

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:27:26 EST Eden Curtiss 27510 UNC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:28:43 EST Amina Masum 7306 Rutgers Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:34:55 EST Daniela Quintero 95060 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:38:02 EST Devon Szalva 93107 UC Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:38:36 EST Naialily Barton 97302 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:39:57 EST Annie Newman 1701 University of Maine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-01-31 20:48:25 EST Amy Henry 1060

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:50:38 EST Martha Groom 98103

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:50:39 EST David Presti 94720 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 20:58:59 EST Alayah Marshall 92405 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:00:25 EST Ronin Deo-Campo Vuong 99155 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:12:05 EST adam heihn 92037 San Diego State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:15:55 EST Grace Krzanik 1220 Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 21:22:12 EST Analiese Miller 91709 UC Irvine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:22:37 EST Caleb Gustavson 30078 Georgia State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:23:33 EST Abe Selvas 97527 Stanford University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:32:25 EST Katherine Guevara *02149 University of Massachusetts - Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:33:07 EST Jillian Wimbush 20850 University of Maryland, College Park

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:38:55 EST Minqi Wang 94709 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:42:35 EST Santiago Liera 95616 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 21:46:04 EST Priscilla Johnson 7753 Rutgers New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:50:50 EST Elena Stanciu 20002 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:50:59 EST Sam Propst 91914 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:51:04 EST Deborah Okere 78705 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:51:40 EST Elena Stanciu 20002 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:52:10 EST Luis Salazar 92173 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:54:37 EST Natalie Posner 91604 Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 21:55:44 EST Rebecca Bristol 8758 SEBS

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:56:06 EST Victor Charle 93117 University of California, Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 21:58:49 EST Ninian Stein 02140-3353 Tufts University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:05:02 EST Kelci Skinner 94608 Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:09:02 EST Joelle Delacruz 2125 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:10:53 EST Deborah Akuffo 1420 UMASS LOWELL

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:11:33 EST Ashlie Lamphere 55349 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 22:13:07 EST Sydney Crocker 32828 University of Central Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:20:05 EST Jeanne Fox 08901-1715 Rutgers

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:29:53 EST Ella Skonieczny 6443 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:32:16 EST Libby Egleson 85745 University of Arizona

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:33:13 EST Priya Patel 8816 Rutgers

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:51:24 EST Ann Dorsey 91325 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:51:37 EST Alex Staben 97330 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 22:53:53 EST Daryl Dwan Burroughs jr 48141 Eastern Michigan University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 22:56:28 EST Meghan Mehall 48183 Wayne State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:11:45 EST Quetzally Hernandez 93030 UC Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:20:42 EST Sofia Perez 92591 University of California Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:46:08 EST Alicia S 1460 Middlesex Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:48:23 EST Querido Galdo 32162 none

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:50:09 EST Abedeh Tavakkoli 98007 UW Bothell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-01-31 23:50:29 EST Katherine Mitchell 98505 The Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:50:33 EST Maia Chover 32958 University of Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:53:05 EST Shreya Paul 94566 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:53:34 EST Dorcas Shambi 2125 UMass Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:57:05 EST Amy Gross 2476 Middlesex Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-01-31 23:57:11 EST Kate Steiner 90505 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:03:02 EST Pia Wright 92115 UCD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 00:08:50 EST Desiree Rice 90095 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:14:27 EST Brian Hubbell 97402 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:14:58 EST Samuel Yang 94587 University of California, Davis 

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:16:45 EST Samuel Yang 94587 University of California, Davis 

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:26:52 EST Anya Scott 48824 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:27:01 EST Sarah Soares 2745 salem state university

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 00:34:06 EST Jack Bembenek 48103 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 00:58:52 EST Ashley-Rose Bellendaine 97403 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 01:28:14 EST Eleanor Vo 94611 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 01:35:44 EST Camilla Fonoberon 93111 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 01:37:56 EST Laylani Montoya 7055 Rutgers Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 01:44:17 EST Margarita Curras-Collazo 92506 Univertsity of california Riverside

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 03:46:23 EST Madeleine Charney 1002 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 05:55:58 EST Luciana Calle 98075

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 05:57:22 EST Alvaro Castro Rivadeneira 1002 University of Massachusetts, Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 06:57:54 EST Anahita Hoose 90025 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 07:23:19 EST Isha Trivedi 33647 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 07:48:40 EST Kash Nizami 91304 UCSD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 08:39:38 EST Evan Wahmhoff 48823 MSU

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 08:41:07 EST Michael Basmajian 2144 How did you find out about StudentVote.org?

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 08:52:38 EST Mya Rufus 20712 University of Maryland Eastern Shore

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 09:01:38 EST Isabel Lugo 33541 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 09:13:13 EST Kailyn Graulich 33647 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 09:26:09 EST Eva Neu 1060 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 09:34:53 EST Matt Villalta 1887 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:03:27 EST kyra davis 2747 university of massachusetts/dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:05:37 EST Mike Tedin 98178 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:08:58 EST Elizabeth Tomak 14895 University of Massachusetts at Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 10:25:06 EST Abby Waldron 30313 Georgia State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:26:34 EST Angelina Sosa 78705 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:42:38 EST Charleston Rougny 48202 Wayne State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:51:02 EST Rev. David Sickles 44094

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 10:53:55 EST John Haniszewski 98264

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 11:19:04 EST Alice Van Evera 2420 Smith College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 11:34:43 EST Carissa otto 32304 Florida State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 11:56:32 EST Cassidy Bullas 93924 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 12:05:59 EST Arantxa Barcenas 98034 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 12:07:16 EST Arantxa Barcenas 98033 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 12:38:16 EST Audrey Whitelock 92092 UCSD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 12:50:40 EST Iris XIao 48825 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 12:52:59 EST Cassidy Williams 32309 Florida State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 13:00:06 EST Elina Dern 95648 UC Irvine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-02-01 13:00:12 EST Emily Laus 1351 University of Massachusetts - Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 13:00:16 EST Crysania Dangoor 48108 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 13:17:57 EST Lena Gallages 14450 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 13:24:58 EST Hannah Keagy 97470 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 14:02:31 EST Tatiana Cherrez 7109 Rutgers - Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 14:23:44 EST Shashank Uma Deepak 95616 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 15:02:34 EST Kimberly Barrueta 92058 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 15:16:07 EST Andrea Huber 85008 NAU

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 15:42:52 EST Em Silva 2720 University of Massachusetts Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 16:17:21 EST Krista Havluciyan 93406 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 16:49:50 EST nikolas brandt 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 16:58:33 EST Ixchel 60632

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 17:03:19 EST Laiah Dizaiy 97403 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 17:08:02 EST Erik Liu 7927 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-02-01 17:12:23 EST Ariana Sotuela 7109 Rutgers

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 17:16:45 EST Erika Byrnes 1887 University of Massachusetts Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 18:16:10 EST Henry Lindhurst 95746 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 18:16:51 EST Henry Lindhurst 95746 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 18:17:18 EST Henry Lindhurst 95746 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 18:23:48 EST David Fox 8107

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 20:32:04 EST Alex Meyering 92037 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 20:32:45 EST Amy Cunnigham 92653 UC Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 20:45:39 EST Mary Ann Gutierrez 91801 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 20:52:41 EST Joey Bartel 53726 University of Wisconsin-Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 21:49:32 EST Arianna Hart 95648

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 22:48:09 EST John Fitzgerald 4676

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 23:18:18 EST Annabel Long 94502 UC Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-01 23:27:32 EST Lilly Wolf-Hoy 92078 University of California San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-01 23:30:37 EST Daniela Butkovic 7751 University of Michigan

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 09:25:30 EST Noah Birch 1760 Salem State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 10:27:52 EST Jocelyn Cruz 27514 University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 10:57:11 EST Abigail Verga Newton, MA, 02459University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 11:10:43 EST Benjamin Greenstein 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 11:13:43 EST Ashley Amacher 85719 University of Arizona

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 11:51:33 EST Pearl Partridge 33711 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-02 12:03:29 EST Rayna Fisher 97404 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 12:43:41 EST Astoria Alt 1970 Salem State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 12:45:56 EST Dharma Gutierrez Romero 92143 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 12:49:01 EST Hayley Alt 1970 Salem State university

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 13:03:11 EST Naomi Nickolaus 95616 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 13:21:03 EST Cassidy Creighton 94061

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 15:38:25 EST Mary Burke 98195 university of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-02 20:24:29 EST Julia Holcomb 27514 UNC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-02 20:25:22 EST Morgen Guzman 94952 UC Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-03 11:03:12 EST Milan Mehta 23113 Georgetown

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-03 23:00:00 EST Nadav Warszawski 8003 Rutgers New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-04 03:57:16 EST Gabriel Kennedy-Gibbens 99218 UW

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-04 13:13:50 EST Dylan Falce 2324 Umass Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-04 15:21:18 EST Wesley Anaya 34684 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-04 15:22:08 EST Wesley Anaya 34684 University of South Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-05 19:47:09 EST Dylan Guzman 95060 UC Santa Cruz

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-06 00:28:46 EST Michael Munroe 33613 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-06 13:15:41 EST Anisa Johnson 92612 University of California Irvine

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-07 11:54:40 EST Rebecca Jean Emigh 91356

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-07 12:37:53 EST Jaden Zuk 53562 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-07 13:35:21 EST Stacey Exarchos 2122 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-02-10 12:05:13 EST Prithvi Vasanth Kumar 2125 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-12 18:26:29 EST Daisy Abiad 98105

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-12 20:28:51 EST Lilia Naylor 90024 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-14 18:22:56 EST Ashley-Rose Bellendaine 97403 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-25 10:43:23 EST Nicholas Darden 98366 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-02-25 10:45:31 EST Nicholas Darden 98366 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-03-01 15:52:00 EST Ian Hami Hor 1907 UMASS Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-03-12 16:14:28 EST Isaiah Brown 60707 University of Illinois Chicago

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-03-16 21:06:37 EST August Hoglund 2474 University of Massachusetts Lowell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-05-14 01:34:54 EST Polina Lee 78729 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-07-27 22:38:04 EST Harrison Chartres V1P 1M8 SELKIRK

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-08-05 06:15:31 EST 2139

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-04 14:53:54 EST Jessica Sehgal 60202 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:06 EST Gabriella Dutcher 75036 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-11 19:43:08 EST Anna Ferguson 65202 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:09 EST Lucy Berry 66207 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:19 EST Izzy Parr 64111 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:19 EST Lauren Holcomb 63011 University of Missouri-Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:19 EST Ivonne Lucho 64030 University of Missouri Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:22 EST Aria Thomas 65201

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:22 EST Ava Vasicek 62918-1056 Mizzou

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-11 19:43:23 EST Marilyn Dunker 63114 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:24 EST Melissa Drainer 63021 University Columbia, MO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:27 EST Hailey Sanford 44305

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:29 EST Nora Herring 66208 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:30 EST Riley Henningfeld 65201 University of Missouri - Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:34 EST Sofie Hepfinger 63119 University of missouri columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:38 EST Chloe Atkins 64082 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-11 19:43:42 EST Ella Scheiderer 68109 University of Missouri Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:52 EST Elizabeth Banuelas 64123 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:52 EST Ellen Hayden 64427 University of Missouri-Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:54 EST Audrey ODaniels 63385 University of Missouri- Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:54 EST Sasha Wiley 63031 University of Missouri - Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:43:59 EST Ava Laws 63132 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-11 19:44:18 EST Addison Tucker 65201 University of Missouri - Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-11 19:44:29 EST Presley George 63011 University of Missouri Columbis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-12 13:00:30 EST Alana Franklin 65201 University of Missouri

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-12 14:12:51 EST Katie Bernicky 65251 University of Missouri - Columbia

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-12 18:03:54 EST Alexis Johnson 60450 Joliet Junior College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:31:36 EST Emma Strokes 33711 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:31:40 EST Monica Poola 8901 Rutgers - New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:31:43 EST Joel Andersen 33705 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 09:31:45 EST Jessemine Tan 1003 UMAS

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:31:53 EST Rev. David Sickles 44094

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:31:54 EST Del'or Ehade 2302 Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:32:23 EST Kaitlyn Lyons 2650 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:32:56 EST Rhys Henger 2360 UMass Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:33:17 EST Julia Straight 27514 UNC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:33:25 EST Joseph Black 1069 HCC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 09:34:09 EST Kristina Bedoyan 2125 Umass Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:34:21 EST Rhys Henger 2360 UMass Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:34:29 EST Fei Smith 53706 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:35:32 EST Audrey Fletcher 1886 UMASS Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:35:39 EST Kimberly Brown 27514 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:36:23 EST Isabelle Lego 61046 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:36:31 EST Sandy Chinavare 1863 Middlesex Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 09:38:27 EST Skylar Asher 48104 University of Michigan

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:38:54 EST Ana Karen Flores 78653 Austin community college

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:39:31 EST Jack Bembenek 48103 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:39:40 EST Briannah Shaw 8080 Rutgers Camden

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:39:50 EST Theresa Karimundackal 1003 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:42:41 EST Adrian Martinez 8805 SEBS

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:42:43 EST Rae Baudoin 30288 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 09:48:09 EST Greta Muellner 1003 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:48:31 EST Sam Ho 70705

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:49:13 EST Olivia Kneebone 33711 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:53:21 EST Ryan Herster 48025 University of Michigan

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:58:32 EST Emily Brown 1854 middlesex community college

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:58:39 EST Olivia Chapman 19121 Temple

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 09:59:20 EST Ashley Chow 28173 University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 10:02:18 EST Dylan Falce 2324 Umass Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:02:18 EST Mark Schafer 2119

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:08:10 EST Rita Goodmin 1566 UMASS Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:08:49 EST Claudia Umanita 1969 UMASS Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:10:16 EST Lydia Denczek 49251 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:11:23 EST Jaila Benson 7111 Rutgers Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:15:27 EST Fardeen Riaz Ahamed 1003 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 10:16:29 EST Ilana Medoff 01003-9200 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:16:35 EST Ella McDuffie Chelmsford, 01824UMASS Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:19:17 EST Corey Hunt 1375 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:19:29 EST Sajdah Benjamin 2121 UMass Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:20:34 EST Akanksha Patibandla 20742 university of maryland

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:21:14 EST Krithika Rajesh 78705 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:27:37 EST Jonathan Herbst 2912 Brown University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 10:30:13 EST Nikita Pavlenko 1003 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:34:54 EST Kyla Shipp 33177 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:37:45 EST Lucy Tucker 78705

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:38:15 EST Ben Szuhaj 34109 Dartmouth

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:38:46 EST Skye Chan 1003 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:46:04 EST Afsheen Jeelani 27514 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:50:16 EST Kaela Keyes 2127 n/a

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-09-18 10:53:11 EST Angelina Klepp 27514 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:54:08 EST Jillian Wimbush 20850 University of Maryland, College Park

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:54:52 EST Priscilla Johnson 7753 Rutgers New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 10:59:20 EST Erin Garr 66219 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:03:23 EST Samantha Aris 48823 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:07:25 EST Brian Hubbell 97402 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:10:48 EST John Dunn 07960-3124 Morris Hills

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 11:11:29 EST Rebecca Leporati 1085 HCC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:12:01 EST Sadie Bridges 1585 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:12:28 EST Mason Ferre 97403 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:13:07 EST Maureen Chiodini 33606-4047 University of South Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:13:14 EST Katherine Guevara *02149 University of Massachusetts - Boston

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:15:01 EST Hailey Fink 2648 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:16:39 EST Haley Large 92078 UCD

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 11:16:40 EST Sonam Ottaviani 1027 UMASS Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:17:57 EST Vijay Shah 61801 University of Illinois

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:21:08 EST Zach Gardner 28211 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:26:46 EST Kathryn Portiz 78705

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:29:49 EST Mady Engelman 8002 Rutgers University - NB, SEBS

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:30:09 EST Ella Kohler-Washatla 53703 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:31:49 EST Evan Wahmhoff 48823 MSU

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 11:37:31 EST sally jones 1002 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:38:33 EST Caitlin Houting 48230 Michigan State

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:48:10 EST Ashlie Lamphere 55349 USF

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:48:50 EST James Kingham 1001 Umass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:50:22 EST Cayley Robinson 27514 UNC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:52:21 EST Joy Li 93117 University of California, Santa Barbara

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:57:56 EST Claire Ryan 98042 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 11:57:57 EST Amanda Lookner 2461 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:58:20 EST Joe Murray 98506 Evergreen state college

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 11:59:44 EST Dylan Sommer 95616 UC Davis

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:09:54 EST Danna Jaramillo 32712 University of Central Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:10:52 EST Danna Jaramillo 32712 University of Central Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:16:21 EST Laura Schubert 98092 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:22:00 EST Emma Waldron 7860 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 12:30:52 EST Naybi Flores-Vejar 91902 UC San Diego

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:39:24 EST Leah Mai 2122 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:43:18 EST Ella Windlan 32304 Florida State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:43:24 EST Charity Curtiss 1230 Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts (MCLA)

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:45:45 EST Catalina Hagen 98674 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:49:23 EST Skyler Kallinsky Kallinsky 97403 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 12:52:06 EST Madeleine Lee 78705

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 13:09:47 EST Evan Butler 98502 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:12:43 EST Yinessa Burks 97404 LCC

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:17:32 EST Anthony Bui 30303 Georgia State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:20:29 EST Morgan white 97520 Southern Oregon University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:31:25 EST Jaimin Gandhi 11235 Rutgers - New Brunswick

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:32:54 EST Olivia Ross (maybe Rossi) 6460

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:47:11 EST Ben Runzheiner 53706 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-09-18 13:48:29 EST Ariana Aufiero 2472 Umass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:51:18 EST Bijan Shahir 97403-1205 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 13:53:51 EST Grant Mitchell 29568 Stanford University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:00:07 EST Rachel Martella 32708 University of Central Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:16:22 EST julia mattson 77459 eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:29:31 EST Ryan Sinclair 99163 Washington state University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:39:00 EST Penepole Nye 53715 University of Wisconsin-Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.



Date Signed First name Last name Zip code School Comment

2024-09-18 14:52:05 EST River Watson 27510 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:52:09 EST Sohan Patel 27514 University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:52:50 EST River Watson 27510 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 14:58:45 EST Sabrina Thirulrdthukal 99163 The Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 15:03:38 EST Riley Fuchsel 53703 University of Wisconsin - Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 15:11:05 EST Ella Skonieczny 6443 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 15:27:20 EST Elian Emmett 97365 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 15:33:57 EST Amelia Curoltz 28715 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 15:34:12 EST Anna Barycki 90712 UCLA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 15:44:01 EST Audrey Shaw 97229

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:07:24 EST Ava Pappalardo 010093 - 9253 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:12:36 EST Olive Rowell 5301 Mount Holyoke College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:12:48 EST Ashley Urel 2740 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:20:28 EST Shane McGonagle 1830 UMB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 16:20:46 EST Ana Maria Veas 94806 University of California Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:36:41 EST Anupama Sriram 1375 UMass Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:37:47 EST Julia Cox 93117 UCSB

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:39:08 EST Zaibaa Khan 55446

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 16:46:07 EST Casey Monahan 53703 UW Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 17:05:56 EST Dawson Pan 91710 Berkeley

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 17:09:52 EST KJ Hill 27701 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 17:19:57 EST Isabelle Hock 97405 Univeresity of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 17:36:48 EST Nicholas Darden 98366 Evergreen State College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 17:37:56 EST Harrison Prow 98004 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 18:22:17 EST Jamuna Tandukar 60607 University of Illinois at Chicago

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 20:36:08 EST Laura Woodruff 14450 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 21:16:55 EST Joshua Thompson 1003 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 21:18:51 EST Helen Jaramillo 7107 Rutgers University Newark

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-18 21:59:29 EST Camden Healy 97229 Southern Oregon University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 22:25:07 EST Flora Day 2130 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 22:29:21 EST Savannah Motz 22124 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 22:45:44 EST Gabriel Kennedy-Gibbens 99218 UW

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 22:55:57 EST Bart Scheer 1003 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 23:32:19 EST Morgan Burt 48184

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-18 23:55:08 EST Sean Robertson 1970 Salem State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-19 00:01:25 EST Daniel German 1970 North Shore Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 00:20:28 EST Alejah Carswell 28655 UNC Chapel Hill

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 00:59:43 EST Miriam Schoenfield 78705 UT Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 01:32:53 EST Elena Vega 98008 UW

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 03:01:07 EST Ruby Paustian 97401 UO

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 07:04:21 EST Kiran Mital 32608 University of Florida

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 08:57:54 EST Nick Delsobral 1742 University of Massachusetts Lowell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-19 09:51:48 EST Alyssa McKenna 48825 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 10:19:41 EST Michael Clifford 1938 University of Massachusetts Amherst

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 10:45:31 EST Ameya Baxi 53703 University of Wisconsin–Madison

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 11:04:32 EST Carmen V Oldale Lara 97205 Crow

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 11:31:06 EST Grant Haas 2134 Boston University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 12:10:11 EST Abedeh Tavakkoli 98007 UW Bothell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 12:12:43 EST Abedeh Tavakkoli 98007 UW Bothell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-19 12:21:18 EST Abby Smith 33710-7843 Eckerd College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 12:26:25 EST Shelsy Rodriguez 1201 Berkshire Community College

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 12:37:36 EST Kelsie Salgado 78261 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 12:43:49 EST Lily Rosenberg 2563 UMA

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 13:04:48 EST Anya Gandavadi 78705 University of Texas at Austin

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 14:23:25 EST Jay Brown 97267 University of Oregon

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 15:30:13 EST Neal Machado 20850 University of Maryland

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-19 15:39:56 EST Nicholas Breymaier 20874 University of Maryland

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 15:41:21 EST Michaela Swartz 15213 University of Pittsburgh

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 19:12:05 EST Harper Center 98275 University of Washington

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-19 20:18:20 EST Matthew Thelen 48823 Michigan State University

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-20 00:06:19 EST Querido Galdo 32162 none

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-20 01:57:12 EST Rebecca Hoffmeister 98106 Nova High School

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-20 09:25:34 EST Andrea Boerovera 1821 University of Massachusetts Lowell

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.
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2024-09-20 12:49:06 EST Ella Kanctsky 7039

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.

2024-09-20 18:25:55 EST Skyler Tomesek 40004 Eckerd

As you consider new policies to protect forests, they must protect our oldest trees from logging.

Old-growth trees are the backbone of the ecosystem. They help filter the water in the creeks and 
streambeds. They absorb pollution from the air. They create shelter for wildlife. And they provide shade 
and a beautiful sight for us. No old-growth trees should be sent to timber mills.

Please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature 
forests so that they can grow.


